Govan Housing Association, 50th Anniversary Mural at 636 Govan Road
Consultation
· SWG3 commissioned
Worked with local community, including workshops with schools to establish popular themes to reflect Govan, to inform the community of the proposed work and to raise interest and create local investment in the mural.

· Community consultation by Govan Housing 
Community Showcase event at the Pearce Institute on 15th October.  Four draft sketches of possible mural on display for community to see, comment on, give suggestions or raise any concerns. 

· All feedback considered and incorporated into a new, final design.

· 636 Govan Road consultation 
Information sent out.  Visit to close by Community Engagement Officer on 24th November to meet residents, answer any questions and take feedback. 

· 50th Anniversary Newsletter 
Circulated to tenants and partners in December, informing of mural and providing community engagement contact for further enquiries. 

· Meeting with Riverside Hall
Revised design shared, discussion on impact to community garden.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Progress information
January - further information sent to Govan Road Campus which sits directly opposite the site to inform of start date for work, with offer of further involvement work around the art.  Information sent to Govan Community Fire Station to keep them informed of activity on the site. Updated information sent to residents at 636. 
